
Chino Valley Independent                     Fire District

Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Chino Valley Independent Fire District will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 11, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Regular Board of Directors meeting held at 14011 City Center Drive, Chino Hills. 

The Public Hearing is to hear any and all objections to the proposed removal of weeds and/or noted public nuisance, and imposition of any penalties, upon properties that received a Notice to Destroy which was delivered or postmarked between the dates of September 15, 2023 and September 30, 2023.  

All interested parties are invited and encouraged to attend the Public Hearing and to provide input.  Written comments will also be addressed.  Any later challenge of the Board’s proposed action in court may be limited to raising only those issues raised at the public hearing described in this Notice, or in any written correspondence delivered to the Clerk of the Board at or prior to the public hearing. Please direct all questions and correspondence regarding weed abatement to Fire District Administrative Office, attention Austin Ott, Deputy Fire Marshal at (909) 902-5260.
Publish September 30, 2023 and October 7, 2023

